
These images of Prior Park Buildings dating from 
1845 to the present day suggest that, originally, 
there were no more than one small upstanding 
dormer windows per property, at least since the 
1840’s until the 1920’s.    
 
So if such dormer windows are now more widely 
visible (and thus, presumably added during the 
past 100 years) does this not mean that, 
potentially, other items could be added to the 
external roof space, including modern Solar 
Photovoltaic Panels to produce locally generated 
renewable energy and thus help B&NES to reach 
their target of Zero Carbon by 2030? 
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